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February 13, 2019 

 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

(shpda.online@shpda.alabama.gov) 

 

Mr. Bradford L. Williams 

Acting Executive Director 

State Health Planning and Development Agency 

100 North Union Street, Suite 870 

Montgomery, AL  36104 

  

RE: RV2019-017 

Affinity Hospital, LLC d/b/a Grandview Medical Center 

  SHPDA ID: 073-6350161 

 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

 

 On behalf of Affinity Hospital, LLC d/b/a Grandview Medical Center (the “Hospital”), I 

write to respond to your letter dated January 28, 2019. In your letter, you request a disclosure of 

financial interests in the entity requesting the reviewability determination held by any other 

healthcare facilities or groups.  

 

 The entity requesting the reviewability determination, the Hospital, is a wholly owned, 

indirect subsidiary of Community Health Systems, Inc. (“CHS”). CHS is a publicly traded 

company.  

 

 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions or need any additional 

information.  

 

With Best Regards, 

 
Jennifer Clark 

Jennifer Clark 
Partner 

JClark@Bradley.com 

205.521.8020 
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